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Monday Assembly Awards 

K-2: Clare Cory, Will Walker, Katie Cory 

3-6: Cassidy Hobday, Bradman Walker, David Kumar 

 
 
 
Slice of Vaudeville  
Gravesend- Today 

This was an excellent performance. Staff felt it 

was one of the best performances our students 

have experienced. 

 

 
 

Harmony Day activities have been organised for this week. 

Thank you Miss Gordon and Mrs Pidgeon for your assistance. 
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3-6 Excursion to Biniguy Station – Thursday 21st March 

3-6 is studying the history theme My Place during Mrs Forsyth session on 

Thursdays.  Biniguy was the first place in this district to be settled by 

Daniel Eaton in 1835. This study is being combined with the ABC production 

of My Place - a children’s book by Nadia Wheatley and Donna Rawlins. 

Students will need to be in school uniform and joggers, morning tea, a 

labelled water bottle and hat. Morning tea will be at Biniguy and return by 

12 pm.  

A big Thank You to Kerri-Lynn and Clinton Peachey for our allowing our 

students to visit Biniguy Station. 

 

Mrs Schwartz will be attending the Tamworth Principals 

Regional Conference this Thursday and Friday. 

Easter Hat Parade 

This year we will be holding an Easter Hat parade on Wednesday, 

27th March. 

The children will have a sausage sizzle lunch, hat parade and fun 

activities during the afternoon concluding at 3pm. Pre-school 

children and parents are welcome to attend. 

Children are to construct hats at home. Children who need 

assistance can work with Miss Gordon at lunch time this week. 
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Canteen 

Kerry Munn is the Canteen coordinator for 2013. Please contact Kerry 

Munn on Mobile No: 0458 250 458 and let her know if you require a special 

day to assist. 

2013 Canteen Roster Term 1 

Monday Canteen Friday Canteen 

Date Name Date Name 
  March 22nd   Tracy Baker 
March 25th  Kerrie McNamara April 5th   Katrina Smith 
April 8th  Kerrie McNamara April 12th  Belinda Schoupp 

2013 Fruit Roster Term 1 

Friday Friday 

Date Name Date Name 
  March 22nd   Tracy Baker 
April 5th   Katrina Smith April 12th  Belinda Schoupp 

 

Parents are reminded that if you have any concerns please come and 

discuss the matter with the class teacher or the Principal.  

Don’t forget Mrs Sullivan our learning support teacher is also available 

to talk to parents about learning issues on Tuesday. Parents need to 

contact the office to organise a convenient time to talk to the class 

teacher, the Principal or Mrs Sullivan.
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